
Leprosy Mission 
 

The Leprosy Mission raise valuable funds by 
selling used postage stamps.  Please save your 
stamps, trim them with a 1cm border and place 

them in the box at the back of church. Thank you 
 

 
 

 
We are very pleased to pray for individuals in services, or via 
the newsletter, but please note that this requires the express 

consent of the person concerned (or, if incapacitated, of a 
close relative) 

 
 
 

‘All who are led by the spirit of God are  
children of God.’  

 

Romans 8 : 14 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to St. Thomas’ Church! 

 
Sunday 30th May 2021 

 
                  Trinity Sunday 
 
 

11.00am Holy Communion and Sunday School 
 Hymns: 202, 392, 421, 586 (verses 1,3,4,5,10) 

 Reading: Romans 8: 12-17 – Sandra Peters 
 Gospel: John 3: 1-17 
 

Today’s response is ‘the blessing of peace’ 
 

The flowers this week were donated  
by Mary Urwin 

                   

 
Please feel welcome to join us for 

tea/coffee and biscuits in the vestry 
after the service 

 
 
 

What’s On This Week 
 
Monday 31st           2.00pm Craft Group 
 
Friday 4th      10.30am  Coffee and chat 
June   12.00pm   Charity (Lent) Lunch 
     (last in the series) 
 
Sunday 6th       9.00am Brunch 
Trinity 1  11.00am Family Service 
 
 



                                    Soup Sale! 
 

We have for sale after the service today, a selection 
of delicious soups!   Please see Jacqy to make your 
purchases – 50p or £1 per container, depending on 
size.  This week’s flavours are chicken, bacon and 

potato, lentil and bacon, scotch broth or vegetable,       
                        tomato and basil, green pea and ham 

 
 
 

Strawberry Fayre 
 

As part of our fundraising programme, we are 
holding a Strawberry Fayre on Saturday 12th June at 
2.00pm.  Please mark the date in your diaries, and 
look out for ways you can support us.  Thank you. 

 
 
 

                                              Road Closure 
 

We have been advised by the Department of 
Infrastructure that Crellin’s Hill will be closed 
from 8.00am on Sunday 6th June, for drain 

inspection purposes.  The period of closure is 
uncertain, but may extend well into the 

morning – please allow extra time for your 
journey to church! 

 
 

 
Gift Bags! 

 
Jacqy is again collecting used gift bags for stalls at the fairs.  

Please save yours and any from family and friends – she 
needs 300! 

 
 

                                       Churches Bookshop 
 

The Churches Bookshop have advised us that 
they plan to re-open, using our downstairs room, 

on Tuesday 8th June.  We look forward to 
welcoming them, and trust that their relocation 
will be successful.  Access to the bookshop will 
be through the side door from the lane, where 

there will be limited parking available. Access to 
the downstairs toilet will be maintained. 

 
 
 

Gift Cards 
 

A newly augmented range of beautiful hand-made cards, 
is now available at the back of church.  Please browse 
and buy – all proceeds to church funds.  Whilst you are 

choosing your cards, don’t forget the book and CD stall – 
plenty to choose from and, again,  

all proceeds to church funds.   
 
 

Digital Hearing Aids 
 

We have received some advice from the Rev. Jeanette 
Hamer regarding difficulties people sometimes 
experience when using digital hearing aids in 

conjunction with loop systems.  If you are having 
problems, please see Philip. 

 
 
 

Traidcraft Stall 
 

The Traidcraft stall is still available at the back of church.  
Please take the opportunity to purchase fairly traded goods, 
and so help the individuals and communities who produce 

them.  Thank you! 


